PLEASE REJECT SB 554A! This bill is a solution in search of a problem. | challenge this committee to provide a single example of
where an Oregon concealed carry permit holder committed a crime with his/her weapon in or around a public building. Nobody in
the other chamber would do so. This is just another in the ongoing attempt to restrict our gun rights. While elected officials allow
Portland to be burned and looted with impunity every weekend you restrict the rights of law-abiding citizens to defend ourselves and

our families.

The overwhelming testimony so far has been in opposition. Our legislators continue to insist that our input means something. Please
"walk the talk" and consign SB 554A to the round file.



